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Dear Mr. Tomsic,

It has come to my attention that the Blaine airport is being considered for an expansion to
a B-2 size airport by the City Council, WA State Dept. of Transportation and the FAA. 1
would urge all agencies and parties concerned to approve this plan as you have everything
to gain, and as far as | know, nothing to loose. _

My company deals with many different aspects of the aviation industry and functions best
in and around an aviation environment that would include access from a building site to a
runway that would accommodate aircraft (fixed wing and rotary wing) in the 12,500
pound range. ' ' - o

Presently, we are outgrowing the facility we are currently located in and would seriously
consider relocating to the Blaine airport providing the proposed expansion plan becomes
areality. I will follow the progress of the expansion plan and hope you and the City
Council do what is necessary to get the plan approved....it is to the city’s advantage!
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“Blaine City Council
CC: Blaine Airport Commission




